
Year 3 Enrichment Week Trip to BeWILDerwood 
 
Thank you to all the parents who have already given consent for their child to participate in 
the trip to BeWILDerwood on Monday 25th June. 
 
If you haven’t yet done so, please use this link to give your permission:  
 
https://form.jotformeu.com/81573835924365 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs J Johnson 
Year 3 Tutor 

https://form.jotformeu.com/81573835924365

